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MILESTONES

Construction—Started in April 2020/Planned completion Fall 2023

Site Work—Started in August 2022/Planned completion Fall 2023

Occupancy—Currently planned for January 2024

PROJECT UPDATE

•	 Interior installation of steel stud, drywall and T-bar ceilings is underway.

•	 Interior painting, flooring and millwork is underway.

•	 Painting and audio/visual improvements to the auditorium and gyms are underway.

•	 Asphalt paving of the East and South parking lots.

•	 Upgrades to the site irrigation staring in June.

•	 Improvements to the South and West entrances starting in June. 

Updates are also available on our website at Victoria High: Planning for the Future.

/news-events/community/vic-high-planning-for-the-future/

